
 

 

 

 

  

 
Brought to you on behalf of Stent Save a Life 

 

 
 

Call to Participate 

 
Dear valued colleagues, 
 
The practice of primary angioplasty (pPCI) has globally improved the prognosis of STEMI patients 
over the last decades, albeit to varying extents in the different regions and countries.  
 
As part of its mission to (continue to) expand the delivery of guideline coherent therapy and patient 
access to the lifesaving indication of pPCI - (SSL) is launching a global electronic survey to assess 
the procedural variation in the performance of pPCI with the hypothesis that there would be a 
significant variation across regions and countries 
 
We would therefore like to call on you as interventional cardiologists to complete this Online 
Survey (link below). The survey consists of 12 focused questions requiring less than 10 minutes to 
answer. The objective is to get as many physicians as possible from each country to take part in the 
survey by 30 October 2022.  
   
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact contact@stentsavealife.com.  
   
Thank you very much for your contribution. 
   
Best regards,  
Helder Pereira  
Jan Piek  
Thomas Alexander  
Sandrine Wallace 

 

CLICK TO COMPLETE SURVEY 
 

 

www.pascar.org 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdDJj3s_3TKpFS2MT67xx09y-iQtRYwI8qETQSalLgB7iw88w/viewform
http://www.pascar.org/

